
 

 

                     
** ADVISORY** 

 

CAMDEN SERVICES RETURN TO NORMAL AFTER WINTER STORM 

 

 

CAMDEN, NJ – Mayor Dana L. Redd stresses patience, safety and cooperation of all Camden citizens 

as the City begins to return to normal operations in the aftermath of Winter Storm Jonas. 

 

"We urge our residents to stay safe and use caution when traveling," said Mayor Dana Redd. "This 

weekend’s record setting winter storm has left large amount of snow throughout our City.  The 

Department of Public Works has been working all weekend to clear the City’s main roadways, but 

there are still challenging conditions along some side streets.  We thank everyone for their patience as 

we continue to dig out from the storm.”  

 

“If they haven’t done so yet, we ask that residents clear their sidewalks, clear any fire hydrants near 

their property and cooperate by not shoveling snow back into the roadways.  Also, trash will be picked 

up on a regular schedule but there may be some delays.  When placing trash at the curb, please use the 

appropriate containers.  Place your trash receptacles in a location that the employee can get to them 

while not blocking the traffic right of way.” 

 

Many regularly scheduled events including tonight's Congress of Resident, Faith Based and 

Community Based Organization meeting has been canceled.  For questions relating to trash and snow 

removal residents can contact the Department of Public Works at (856) 757-7132 or (856) 757-7139.  

For additional information relating to City services, individuals can call (856) 757-7000 or go to the 

City of Camden website at www.ci.camden.nj.us   

 

 

### 
www.ci.camden.nj.us 

 

CONTACT:  

Vincent Basara,  

City of Camden  

856-757-7200 
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